
Arran Crochet Group amongst first to benefit 
from Auchrannie Charitable Trust Grant

Kay McWilliam (Arran Crochet Group Organiser) said of the grant, “We very
much hope this grant will allow to group to expand further.  As well as 

allowing people to learn a new craft, the group will help people 
meet new friends and reduce social isolation in the community.” 

28th February 2023

‘The Arran Crochet Group’ is amongst the first group of benefactors from
The Auchrannie Charitable Trust (The ACT). 

The trust have awarded a small grant of £250 towards the purchase of
books, wool and crochet hooks.

The group aims to bring together those on the Island who wish to learn to
crochet or enhance crochet skills, meet people, make new friends and
just be able to get a heat and a cup of tea out with the house.

The group will meet regularly at Auchrannie, who are providing a 
meeting space to the group at no charge.

Picture: ACT committee member Ashley Wright (centre)
joins the group at thier first Auchrannie meeting,


